
 

 

  

  

 

  

 
  

         

   

 

                                                                     
 

 
 

 

This week has seen a very eventful end to the half term. We’ve had a flurry of activities with a strong focus on 

Children’s Mental Health, including Safer Internet Day. The Ethos Group led a special worship about our 

school family working collaboratively, like the bees. They reminded us about the importance of kindness with a 

focus on the wisdom of King Solomon in Proverbs: 

“Kind words are like honey, sweet to the soul and healthy for the body.” What an important message for us all!  

The Year 5and 6 children have been enjoying their residential at Borwick Hall, and by the time you receive this 

newsletter, they will hopefully all be back, safe and sound, having had an incredible time learning new life skills and 

discovering hidden talents and interests. A big thank you to the staff who gave up their time at home, with their own 

families, to support the children with their adventures.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

                                         
 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

  

 

 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Newsletter No 10 

Friday 11th February 2022 

Our theme this half term is  

JUSTICE 

 
“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

Mrs Seagrave’s Great Manners Award 

I have been delighted to present my special awards for 

excellent manners and a wonderful, respectful attitude to: 

Georgia P in Year 2 (28th Jan) and last week to  

Edward in Year 4 (4th Feb). Well done and keep shining 

brightly. I am very proud of you both.  

I hope you have a Happy Half Term.  

  Thank you for your support, 

 C M Seagrave 

 

Important Reminders 

 Please do NOT block the pavements when parking on the 

roadside. Parents are having to walk with prams down very 

busy and potentially dangerous roads. 

 Children must wear full school PE kit on their PE days. We 

recommend tracksuit bottoms for the colder weather. 

 The school registers are taken at 9:00am – Please allow 

extra time (with traffic lights & roadworks) to get your 

child to school before the official school day starts at 

9:00am. Children arriving after 9:00am will receive a late 

mark. After the register closes, they will receive an 

unauthorised attendance. The teachers provide Morning 

Work from 8:45am each day to allow for a smooth 

transition into the school day and a prompt start to the 

Day’s Learning. 

 Snacks for playtimes must be “healthy snacks” eg, fruit, 

raisins, mini bread sticks, piece of cheese or pea/lentil 

snacks Please don’t send in packets of sweets, crisps, 

biscuits or chocolate bars!  

 

Today we enjoyed having our first ever 

Wear Your Scarf to School Day. We used 

the wearing of a scarf (one that is special to 

us) to symbolise how precious we are as 

individuals and to remind the children they 

are wrapped in love. We also celebrated 

(through the great variety of scarves being 

worn) that God has made each one of us 

beautifully different and unique. 

NSPCC NUMBER DAY 

Thank you for sending in your 

donations for the NSPCC whose 

work with helping keep children 

safe is invaluable. Together we 

raised £118.20.  

SAVE THE DATE –  Monday 7th March at 6pm 

ALL RECEPTION, Y1 & Y2 PARENTS 

A specialist guest speaker has been invited to 

share TOP TIPS for practical parenting, 

following the challenges of the pandemic. 

Refreshments served and a free Prize draw for 

every family who comes along!  

 

 


